
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 2022 
 
Letter from the Leadership Team 
 
 
Dear Applicant  
 
Thank you for your interest in applying for the post of Lunchtime Supervisor at Holmfirth Junior, Infant 
and Nursery School.  We currently have just over 200 children on roll, including nursery provision.  We 
have an opportunity for a new member to join our current team of Lunchtime Supervisors and be part of 
a wider team, including Teachers and other support staff, to support the welfare of the children during 
Lunchtimes from January 2023. 
 
If you would like to find out more about our school, we encourage you to visit our school website 
(https://holmfirthjinschool.net/), where you will be able to gain greater insight about our principles and 
practice. Completed application forms should be emailed to finance@holmfirthjinschool.net by Sunday 4 
December 2022 at 12noon.  Shortlisting will take place on Monday 5 December and interviews will be 
held on Monday 12 December.  
 
To accompany your application form, you should include a letter of application on no more than two 
sides of A4 (12-point font), outlining: the skills and experience you would bring to the school and how 
you meet the wider person specification.  
  
This is an incredibly exciting time to join Holmfirth Junior, Infant and Nursery School, as we embark upon 
this next chapter of education following on from our recent Ofsted inspection. We look forward to hearing 
from you.  
  
Yours sincerely  
 
J Rose     J Warrener    J Perrons 
 

Julian Rose    Jon Warrener     Jane Perrons 
Headteacher    Assistant Headteacher  Assistant Headteacher 
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